
The Community Mental Health Association of Michigan wants to learn about your telehealth 

experience! This information will help us provide the best support possible to local 

community mental health centers!

Your privacy is our top priority. All responses are anonymous and you will never be asked 

for identifying information. 

Your 
opinion 
matters!

Do you or does someone in your care receive behavioral health services? 
Are those services delivered in person? By telehealth?
Or maybe both ways?

Scan the code below using your smartphone camera:

Please take this survey by November 15, 2021.

Or visit: https://tinyurl.com/cmhaconsumersurvey

https://tinyurl.com/cmhaconsumersurvey

